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To: plejarans_are_real@yahoogroups.com, derek@iigwest.com,
Vaughn@cfiwest.org, James Underdown <jim@cfiwest.org>,
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Subject: Skeptics and new planet

Gosh, I wonder. If the new planet is confirmed as such will the geniuses at CFI-West
create a whole new tap dance of denial since not only has my copy of Billy's article
been on my site since before this discovery but the article itself was first published in
1996?

Let's see if I can "predict" their reaction: "This doesn't conform to the stringent
standards set up by CFI-West because... (fill in the blanks)." And don't wait for
these integrity-challenged, pseudo-scientists to publish the side-by-side info on their
website.

Isn't it funny that the net effect of the skeptics constantly obfuscating and
prevaricating when it comes to the prophetically accurate info published by Billy is
to credit him with superhuman, i.e. "paranormal" abilities in all of the vast and
varied fields his information covers?

They can't win, he's either a paranormal super-genius or a genuine contactee!

MH


